
 

 

Blessings from Pastor Richard: 
This newsletter covers the season of Lent and the start 
of Easter. Lent is usually a time for giving up 
something. When I was in college, the one thing people 
usually gave up was caffeine. Many of us would give 
up sodas or coffee during Lent. This worked out very 
well because Lent usually ended just in time to study 
for finals. Those late hours needed a lot of caffeine to 
stay awake and after having fasted from caffeine for 40 
days we didnôt have any problem with those late nights. 
At that point, a little caffeine went a long way. However 
as I reflect on that time, I am not at all sure how fasting 
from caffeine during Lent drew any of us closer to God. 
During the season of Lent this year let me encourage 
you to consider what is getting in the way of spending 
time with God and time with your family? What might we let go of for a 
season in order to take a tighter hold on the things which are most 
important in our lives?  
 

Try this exerciseé.Make a list of the top five things 
which are most important in your life.  Then, make a  
list of all the things you do in your day.  Remember 
to include things you do in your free time and time 
you spend with family. Which of those things line up 
with your top five list? Which things do not? What 
would it look like if during the season of Lent you let 
go of just one of those things that does not line up 
with your top five list? Instead of doing that one 
thing, what would it look like if you spent more time 
growing closer to God? If it brings you closer to God, 

then you will have accomplished the true meaning of Lent.  You will have 
prepared yourself for the coming of the Lord on Easter Sunday. 
 

By Godôs Good Grace,  Richard  
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Join us as we celebrate the resurrection of our Lord! 
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Let us remember to 
continue to bring in non-
perishable food items 
when possible to maintain 
a stocked Food Pantry. 
Canned foods with pull-
away lids preferred. Items 
may be dropped off at 
Pantry Door or office.   

Mark your calendar for May 21st as we celebrate 

UMW Sunday with guest speaker Dr. Susan Allen, 

Central UMW Alumni 

ðððððððððððððððððððððð 

 
OPEN INVITATION  
TO ALL WOMEN  

 
The United Methodist Women of 
Central Church meet the 1st Tues-

day of each month at 7:00 p.m. in the UMW Room 
downstairs.  ALL Women are invited to fellowship as 
women with a purpose in our church and community.  
 
In February, the UMW en-
couraged church involvement 
in the White Umbrella Cam-
paign in the fight against Hu-
man Trafficking.  White Um-
brellas adorned  the sanctu-
ary for two Sundays to en-
courage awareness of this 
terrible crime that could hap-
pen anywhere at anytime. 
 
MISSIONS IN MARCH - Handbags for 
Homeless - UMW will be participating in 
Fill-The-Purse district project by filling 
purses with things you may find in a 
handbag.  Purses will be brought to the 
March 7th UMW meeting.  Bulletin in-
serts will provide ideas for items.  Join us 
in this mission on March 7, 2017. 

UNITED METHODIST MEN 
UMM Meetings are held the 2nd 
Sunday of each month at 8:00 a.m. 
Join In...March 12th and April 9th.  

 

Shrove Tuesday Pancake Dinner 
held on February 28 resulted in 
$650 raised to help local mis-
sions.  Special thanks to all the 
cooks and decorating volunteers  
who assisted in this traditional 
fun event shared by all.   

YOUõRE INVITEDé. 
Join us for the six- week Bible Study 
òCREED" each Sunday morning at 11:00 

am. during Sunday School for this  
special study. 

Do you have questions about foundational Christian truths such 

as the purpose of life? Believing that powerful answers are em-

bedded in the Apostles' Creed, Adam Hamilton examines it to 

explore what Christians believe and why it matters.  

Health and Wellness held a Lunch-N-Learn with 26 

people from the church and community in attendance.  

This quarterôs session was on Diabetes and the Heart.  

Special thanks to the Health and Wellness Committee 

for your hard work in this outreach program! 



April 16:  Ellie Baldwin 

                 Karsyn Lane 

April 23:  Haven Riocchi 

April 30:  Sam Parker 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR FOR  THESE 
UPCOMING CHURCH EVENTS  

UNITED METHODIST MEN  
 
Mark Your Calendars  
          for the next  
   UMM Barbecue on 
   April  22, 2017! 

 
Spread the Word,,,, 
Join us for this event! 

(Tickets will go on sale in March) 

SUNDAY, MARCH 12 

March 5 and April 16 

11:00 a.m. 

Next Meeting 

12:30 p.m. 

Sunday, March 12 

 Girl Scouts Meet Every Other Saturday  

at 3:00 p.m. in Downstairs Fellowship Hall. 

Contact Church Office for exact 

dates. 

EASTER LILIES 

Easter Lilies will be placed in the Sanctuary 

on Easter Sunday, April 16. Price is $15.00 

each. Order deadlineðMonday, April 10. 

Qty._________        Amt $_____________ 

In Memory of_______________________ 

In Honor of ________________________ 

Saturday,  April 8 

12:00ð2:00 p.m. 

Harrison Park 

Sunday, April 9ð11:00 Palm Sunday and Palming of the Cross 

Friday, April 14ð12:00 Noon Good Friday Cross Walk 

Sunday, April 16ð7:00 a.m. Sunrise Service TBD  

Sunday, April 16ð11:00 a.m. Easter Sunday Service and  

                   Flowering of the Crossð Bring flowers  

                    or choose from  those provided. 

 

   April 13 at 7:00 p.m.  

Bring your little ones to the  
ANNUAL EASTER EGG 

HUNT �³ APRIL 16  
10:00-10:45 

CHURCH GROUNDS  


